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Hello

I am writing to complain about the lack of communication for the Aquind interconnector project.

The local community and resident of Portsmouth who will all be impacted by this project have not been made
aware of your plans, with exception to locals letting others know.

You may say there is signage around portsmouth, however...it is small text and put in places where folk won’t
read it. Your documentation is unclear, it should be in plain English, transparent and accessible for all.

Had we been aware...us residents could have advised you of the ‘Glory Hole’ by the Fraser Range. We were
categorically told ‘not to

play there & stay away’. However, yesterday there were people drilling this land and disturbing asbestos etc.
Where is the Health & Safety?? This ‘drilling’ & testing is putting workers and residents at risk. It is alarming
that your company can think it acceptable to dig up Portsmouth.

For a cable that has crossed the channel...surely, if this project must go ahead, bringing it to land closer to the
M27 via the tipner harbour or top end of Hayling Island would make more sense?

Please reconsider this project as I and Portsmouth object.

Regards
Ali Gregory

Sent from my iPhone





